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Merz, Jeff

From: noreply@hirep-wind.com
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2011 8:50 AM
To: Johnston, Douglas; Merz, Jeff
Subject: [HIREP Wind EIS] New Comment

A New Comment has been Submitted

I live on the island of Molokai and between my family and I we have 75 acres at Mo'omomi. Our 75 acres have
been sitting dormant for as long as I can remember and nothing has been done with any of our land; due mostly
to finances. In order for a lessee to raise cattle one has to build on the land to live, water and electrical lines
have to be in place on the property. We re talking about thousands of dollars that is needed to do all of this.
My family and I are for the wind mills. The people of Molokai complain about malama the aina; however, how
many broken down vehicles are left on their aina. These abandon vehicles are an eye sore as well as oil and
other chemicals that leak out of these vehicles in to the aina. I would rather look at the wind mills that will bring
in revenue to each lessee as well as suppling electricity to our sister ilsand of Oahu.
However, should First Wind propose to utilize the land on Mo'omomi their offer to the people of Molokai has to
be better or exceed any proposal that is offered to the people of Lanai.

Submitted on Mon, Jan 24, 2011 / 08:50AM HST by Colleen Joaoa Bordeaux

Email Address: leimomi22@aim.com
Phone Number: 8082062868


